
From: Mary Kelley <mkelley@florenceco.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/17/2017 8:23:00 AM
Subject: RE: Florence County

Danny,
 
I have accepted the position of Executive Director of the Greater Lake City Chamber of Commerce, my last day with 
Florence County Economic Development is Wednesday, April 19. I do hope you will find yourself in Lake City at some 
point, it’s truly a growing and exciting place!
 
Best regards,
Mary
 
Mary K. Kelley - Membership and Industry Relations Manager
Florence County Economic Development Partnership
Florence County Progress, Inc.
Ofc (843) 676-8796
 
“Global Reach With a Southern Touch”
 

 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 5:50 PM
 
To: Mary Kelley
 
Subject: Re: Florence County
 
​Thanks so much for helping us meet everyone. We will come to Florence soon, and I'll make sure to get in 
touch.
 
Danny

From: Mary Kelley <mkelley@florenceco.org>
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:21 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Florence County
 
Danny,
It was so nice to meet you and the Lieutenant Governor last night at our Legislative Reception, thank you so much for 
attending.
My contact information is below. I hope that both you and Lt. Gov. Bryant will visit Florence soon – there is so much 
going on!
Please let me know if I can be of any assistance. I look forward to seeing you soon.
Kind regards,
Mary
Mary K. Kelley

Membership & Industry Relations Manager
Florence County Economic Development Partnership
Florence County Progress, Inc.
Post Office Box 100549
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1951 Pisgah Road (SiMT)
Florence, SC 29502
Phone: 843-676-8796
Cell: 843-601-0604
Fax: 843-676-8799
mkelley@florenceco.org
www.fcedp.com
www.florencecoprogress.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information protected by law. If you
are not the intended recipient, you may not read, use, copy, or distribute this e-mail message or its
attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error, please contact the sender by reply
e-mail or telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the original message.
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